From: Rita Falcon

To: EOIA Metra; foya@metrarr.com
Subject: Event Report- Rita Falcon; date 11/13/15
Date: Thursday, January 26, 2017 2:07:51 PM

To Whom it May Concern,

I had an incident on November 13, 2015 at the Metra Millennium station
for which an incident report was completed by a Metra Police Officer. |
would like a copy of that report as soon as possible- sorry for not
requesting this report sooner. Please see Event and Report number
below.

The Event Number: 15-53362
The Report Number: 15-34649

Do contact me at if you should need any further
information to produce the requested document. Thank you.

Regards,
Rita Falcon
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